
SHY PLACE SOLAR PARK | 250 megawatts 

Jasper County northeast of Monticello
IN DEVELOPMENT | aiming for construction in 2027

For more information about Shy Place Solar Park, including  detailed 
answers to other frequently asked questions, visit:

Photo: EDP’s Misenheimer Solar Park in Stanly County, North Carolina

www.ShyPlaceSolarPark.com

Without question, America needs more power to meet rising 
demands in the very-near term. Renewables are unequivocally the 
cheapest source of power available and the only source able to be 
built within the next few years, even without federal tax credits.

How will this impact Shy Place Solar Park?

While there are uncertainties about the exact implications, EDP 
Renewables North America is one of the strongest renewable 
energy companies in the US with experienced, dedicated teams 
focused on safeguarding our projects. Shy Place is still a priority 
project for EDPR NA and we are making steady progress on it. 
Recent federal actions haven’t impacted its viability and we're 
confident in Shy Place's future.

Will the renewables industry survive without tax credits?

Tax credits are a tool the government utilizes to lower initial costs 
for essential industries that keep our country running and minimize 
those costs being passed onto consumers. This helps spur 
innovation, remove barriers for economic growth, and generally 
ensure citizens’ needs are met. 

Utilities, tech companies, and other power purchasers are going to 
keep wanting renewable power because it is cheap and not entangled 
with volatile global fuel markets that cause major price fluctuations. 
Businesses prefer certainty, and renewables are a sure bet.

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS:

What do the recent federal acts and executive orders 
mean for the American solar industry?

Do you have a question about Shy Place Solar Park 
or solar energy in general?

Our team will answer questions directly via email regardless of whether 
or not the question is chosen to be highlighted in the paper.

Email us at Landon.Redmon@edp.com or 
info@edpr.com and you may see your question 
answered in our next Monticello News ad!


